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13 June 2023 

 

ATT: Kevin Kim 

Department of Planning and Environment 

 

 

 

Dear Kevin,  

 

In reference to New Independent School in North Sydney (SSD-46014456). 

 

Ausgrid would like to thank you for seeking input and feedback regarding the Environmental Impact 

Statement (EIS). Ausgrid has undertaken a review of the EIS and associated information in relation to 

potential impacts or interfaces with Ausgrid’s electricity infrastructure. 

 

Ausgrid requires that due consideration be given to the compatibility of proposed development with 

existing Ausgrid infrastructure, particularly in relation to risks of electrocution, fire risks, Electric & 

Magnetic Fields (EMFs), noise, visual amenity and other matters that may impact on Ausgrid or the 

development.   

 

Ausgrid has 132,000V underground cables positioned adjacent to the site in Faith Bandler PL. 

 

The proponent must check the location of all underground cables by using Before You Dig Australia 

(BYDA) and comply with the requirements of Ausgrid Network standard 156: Working Near or Around 

Underground Cables. Ausgrid will need to be contacted prior to any construction works commencing 

within 2m of these cables.  

 

Ausgrid notes that in Appendix AA “Infrastructure Report” the proponent has already contacted Ausgrid 

regarding future supply to the development. We encourage the proponent to continue to discuss 

connections to the site directly with Ausgrid and submit a connection application to Ausgrid as soon as 

practicable. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me for further information.  

Regards,   

 

 

Paul Nakhle - Portfolio Manager - Asset Protection | Transmission Services  

02 9269 7587 | 0419 631 174 

 




